
                                   
                      January 2017 
Dear Fellow Laborers in the Gospel, 

 As we begin a new year, we are so grateful for each of you and your 
prayers and support for us! We count it a great privilege to be partnered with you 
for the sake of spreading the Gospel in Labrador. We look forward to seeing how 
God will work in our lives and in the lives of people here in Labrador in this new 
year. We want to say thank you to each of those who sent us an extra Christmas 
gift or card. We greatly appreciate your love and generosity! 

 We are so excited as we think about the ministry possibilities ahead of us 
this year. We are praying and planning, but we know that our responsibility is to 
sow the seed. We can plant and water, but God must give the increase. We are 
trusting God to do the work that we cannot do. Please pray that God would do 
some amazing things here this year. 

 We are thankful for a family who visited our Christmas program. They 
have heard the Gospel now several times. Please pray for K. and M. that God 
would continue working in their hearts. Another young family visited last Sunday. 
It is always a thrill to see new visitors in our services! 

 Please pray specifically for several things this month. First, pray that we 
would find some new ways to get involved in the community and make contacts. 
It is very difficult to be out knocking on doors when it is -20! No one wants to 
stand there and talk to us when it is that cold! Please pray also for Christy to have 
a healthy pregnancy. She has an ultrasound scheduled for January 24th. We are 
excited to see whether God is adding a boy or girl to our family! 

 We are still looking for housing as our lease ends in April. We are praying 
specifically for a place in town where we can continue to hold our Wednesday 
evening Bible study. Also, we are praying for something that is the right size to 
accommodate our growing family. Rental housing is scarce and expensive in our 
town. We know that God can open something up to us at just the right time and at 
the right price. Please continue to pray for this need. 

For the Gospel and His glory, 

Nate, Christy, Vera, and Emma Minion
“To preach the Gospel in the Regions Beyond” 
2 Corinthians 10:16
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